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September 9, 2020 

Commission Secretary    
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
P.O. Box 83720    
Boise, ID 83720-0074   
jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov 

Re:  SUZ-W-20-01 

Dear PUC Commissioners:  

I am submitting these comments in opposition to the Contributions in Aid of Construction or CIAC.   

When I learned about a new fee being charged by Suez and authorized by the Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
(Contributions in Aid of Construction or  

• Contributions in Aid of Construction which is an additional 21.5% to the cost of the water system.

• The cost would increase the price of each home over $2,500 per home.

• The new CIAC fee creates a distinct competitive disadvantage to private systems.  Since the CIAC charges
only apply to private water systems, the increased costs are inequitably charged to new development
depending on its water provider.

• If a new development is served by a private water system like SUEZ, the CIAC is charged; but the fee is
not charged if the development is served by a government owned water system.

Thank you for taking our comments into consideration. 

Sincerely,  

From: Timothy Eck <timothyeck@me.com>
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: CIAC Opposition
Date: Thursday, September 10, 2020 8:45:18 PM
Attachments: Suez CIAC Letter 9.2.2020.pdf.pdf
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Thank you for taking our comments into consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Owens 

llPage 

Nampa, ID  83687 

Bus 208-466-4051 

Fax 208-466-4071

Mobile 208-606-6270 
mark@nampapaving.com

From:    Mark <Mark@nampapaving.com>
To:    Jan Noriyuki 

Subject:  SUZ-W-20-1

Date:    Friday, September 11, 2020 7:20:10 AM 

Attachments:   SKM_C30820091107230.pdf



From:  Bodie Brownlee <Bodie@nampapaving.com>
To:  Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Opposition to the CIAC
Date:  Friday, September 11, 2020 7:30:26 AM 
Attachment: SKM_C30820091107300.pdf
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Thank you for taking our comments into consideration. 

Sincerely, 

LC Dev Inc 

Lee Centers President 
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From:  lee centers <8881852@gmail.com>
To:  Jan Noriyuki

Subject: suez

Date:  Friday, September 11, 2020 7:47:09 AM 

Attachments: img20200910_14022138 (2) (1).pdf
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